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$4,000,000
Approved

Agency:  Commerce, Community and Economic Development
Grants to Municipalities (AS 37.05.315)

Federal Tax ID: 926001644Grant Recipient:  Bethel

Project Title: Project Type: Remodel, Reconstruction and Upgrades

Bethel - Harbor Dredging

State Funding Requested: $4,000,000 House District: 38 / S
One-Time Need

Brief Project Description:
Dredge Bethel Small Boat Harbor

Funding Plan: 
Total Project Cost:  $4,000,000 
Funding Already Secured:  ($0)
FY2013 State Funding Request:  ($4,000,000)
Project Deficit:  $0 
Funding Details:

In spring 2011, the Corps of Engineers-Alaska District was given $500,000 from Denali Commission on City of Bethel's behalf to design

and plan for dredging, launch ramp replacement, and bank stabilization.

Detailed Project Description and Justification:
Dredging the Bethel Small Boat Harbor entails a wintertime excavation project, whereby excavator and loader will be used
to pull frozen water and mud from the harbor and deposit to dump trucks. Material will be taken to the landfill or another
approved environmentally safe disposal location. Winter time excavation is the preferred Corps of Engineers method for the
Bethel harbor. The last time the harbor was excated was in 1997, fourteen years ago.

Dredging the Bethel Small Boat Harbor will help keep boaters safe - eliminating boat groundings, propeller and vessel body
damage, and reducing the need for unsafe boat exit attempts in the muddy harbor.

The Corps of Engineers considers the Bethel Small Boat Harbor a "harbor of refuge" for boaters on the Kuskokwim River. It
cannot live up to this reputation if harbor users continue to ground, injure themselves, and damage their property. The
Bethel harbor is used by villagers from up and down the Kuskokwim River. Bethel is the largest rural community in Alaska, a
Southwest hub and will always be a destination for villagers. People come to Bethel to shop, travel by plane to other
villages/towns, educate themselves, work, bank, and seek government and health-related services.

Project Timeline:
The City of Bethel hopes to obtain funding to dredge the Bethel Small Boat Harbor from the State Legislature by Summer
2012. After the State Legislative grant paperwork is completed, the City will issue a Request for Proposals to hire a
contractor to dredge the small boat harbor. The City will contract with a construction company by October 2012 and work
will commence in February 2013 and end in March 2013. 
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Entity Responsible for the Ongoing Operation and Maintenance of this Project:
City of Bethel

Grant Recipient Contact Information:
Name: John Sargent
Title: Grant Manager
Address: 300 State Highway

Bethel, Alaska 99559
Phone Number: (907)543-1386
Email: jsargent@cityofbethel.net

Has this project been through a public review process at the local level and is it a community priority? X Yes No
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